Mammoth-San Manuel Unified School Dist. Governing School Board

Via: Mr. John Ryan

Dear Governing Board,

I would like that you accept the following donations to the high school athletic program. The BHP Billiton Match Giving program is donating \$400 to the High School Wrestling Team. This donation will help our sport program dearly. A copy of the check is attached.

Sincerely,

Alfred Trejo

Assistant Principal/ Athletic Director San Manuel Jr. Sr. High School

resourcing the future bhpbilliton

BHP Billiton Matched Giving Program
P.O. Box 8688
Princeton, NJ 08543-8688
1-866-321-6435

Bank of America.

20222

Date: 02/15/2013 Amount: \$400.00

TO THE ORDER OF PAY

Four Hundred Dollars and No Cents

SAN MANUEL HIGH SCHOOL WRESTLING PROGRAM

Head Wrestling Coach San Manuel High School Wrestling Program 711 McNab Parkway Mr. Manny Yubeta P.O. Box 406

San Manuel, AZ 85631 United States

VOID AFTER 180 DAYS

Endorsement certifies receipt of a charitable contribution in the amount of this check. No goods or services were provided by the recipient

回